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R-Project 345 kV Transmission Project
• NPPD continues to respond to information requests from U.S. Fish 

and Wildlife Service (USFWS) as they continue to work through 
permitting process.

• NPPD and USFWS participated in project meetings on August 6th  
and August 28th to discuss programmatic agreement and other 
project related items. 

• Continue to work with the USFWS to complete Section 106 of the 
National Historic Preservation Act.

• Tribal coordination meeting for the programmatic agreement held 
on August 28th.
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Record of Decision – October 2025      In-service date:  September 2028
Budget:  $721,487,000   Spent to Date: $173,301,081 as of 
      (09/02/25– lines & subs)



Norfolk – Stanton North 115 kV
Transmission Line Project
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• Construction is 46% complete
• Setting drilled pier foundation steel poles
• Setting direct embed steel poles
• All wood poles are framed and standing
• Tree clearing continues

Construction Start: June 2025      In-service Date: November 2025
Budget:  $11,943,091   Spent to Date:  $6,310,492 (as of 09/02/25)



Norfolk – Stanton North 115 kV
Transmission Line Project
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Construction Photos:
 



Questions

Stay connected with us.
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